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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PASUCUAN NC REPUBLIKA NC PILIPINAS
NAIROBI

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2021.33

Extension of Overseas Filipino Voter Registration

29 September 2021

The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi wishes to inform the public that the COMELEC en
banc decided on 29 September 2021to extend overseas Filipino voting registration until
14 2021

Filipinos who will be abroad from 10 April to Og May 2022 are encouraged to
register as overseas voters before the said deadline.

The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi will accept applicants for voting registration from
Monday to Friday, 10:00 am to 3:00 pm at 001 Mzima Springs, Lavington, Nairobi Kenya.

Applicants are advised to bring their Philippine passport.

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you
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001 Mzima springs Road, Lavington, p.o. 3ox47941, ooloo Nairobi, Kenya
Tel Nos.: (+254) 736 310 049 . (+2541 734 450 OO1
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